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By Lou Morsch 

With the Covid Curse 
continuing to disrupt our 
daily lives, I thought it 
would be a good time for 
me to provide another 
VMSA update.  A big  

 cheerio to our long suffering Victorian 
friends, and all squashies for that matter.  
I really hope you remain safe and well. To 
everyone doing it tough through loss of 
work, business or family and friends, can I 
say that without knowing who is 
impacted or how, I’m thinking about you 
daily and my heart goes out to you.  

I especially want to send well wishes to 
Denise Hill who is experiencing ill health 
at the moment. Our thoughts and those 
of the VMSA are with you Denise. To our 
own committee member Lynette 
Woodyard, I equally send well wishes to 
you and your husband Dave who is doing 
it tough with a serious illness. I also want 
to acknowledge the recent loss of a great 
Tassie friend in Ross Barnden.  Now only 
just to hand, the sad passing of a great 
squash stalward in Bryan Bird. All these 
people are fantastic contributors to 
squash and wonderful supporters of the 
VMSA. I’m sure there are many more 
good people dealing with life or family 
issues at present so a big shout out to all 
of you.  I too have been impacted by the 
loss of loved ones recently and know how 
hopeless it feels not being there for your 
family and friends.  Let’s lean on each 
other to help us all get through. 

Lockdown has seen us having to finally 
make a call on Pennant this year. I’m sure 
it comes as no surprise the season is now 
abandoned. The focus now moves on to 
2021 and the hopeful return to pennant 
squash in the first week of February next 
year. Everyone should be fighting fit,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attached to this newsletter is a 
copy of the Masters Voice from 
January 1995 which was Kaye 
Kay’s first edition as Newsletter 
Editor.  Enjoy the read. 

 

injury free, and keen as mustard to 
get back on court by then. I can 
advise that the closing date for 
Autumn 2021 team entry will be the 
end of November this year. The 
Match and Pennant committee 
have set this date to initially ensure 
plenty of time to assess how many 
teams and players have entered. It 
can then determine what steps 
need to be taken to formulate the 
competition based on the numbers. 
It will be difficult assessing the 
expected changes caused by the 
Covid situation and setting a 
structure for a fair and even 
competition. In view of the short 
Autumn 2020 season which ended 
abruptly and to encourage a return 
to competition, there will be no 
team entry fees imposed on clubs 
by the VMSA for the 2021 Autumn 
pennant season.    

Another area seriously impacted by 
virus restrictions has been our 
tournaments.  So far we have 
missed out on the Victorian 
Championships which were to be 
conducted in April at Lilydale for the 
first time. It was such a shame as the 
Lilydale Club, who are great 
supporters of the VMSA had 
planned hard for a great event and 
to showcase their new facility. It will 
have to wait now just like so many 
other cancelled events. We have 
also missed out on hosting our very 
popular and highly successful 
Masters/Juniors tournament and 
the Bendigo Championships in July. 
The Australian Masters 
Championships in Adelaide are also 
lost to 2020 as well as the World 
Titles in Poland.  A crushing blow 
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for tournament  organisers and players alike. To this day, we still have the Grays- Ballarat tournament in November up our sleeve but 
as every day creeps by, we will have to make a call on that event soon too.  

The 40th anniversary celebration of the VMSA which was to be a feature of the Ballarat event appears very unlikely to go ahead 
throwing all our plans into disarray. We will just have to find another way to celebrate later down the track perhaps.  

Regardless of the disappointments of losing all these events in 2020, the VMSA will work towards a re-scheduled calendar of 
tournaments in 2021. We very much look forward to your ongoing strong support of them.       

To get away from all the tiring and depressing stuff, I can share some good news. I was recently contacted by the son of Kaye Kay. 
Kaye Kay, until her sad passing was a tremendous servant and supporter of the VMSA. She loved her time involved in squash - playing 
or socializing and was a regular tournament goer to the end.  She contributed greatly to the association as it’s Editor back in the 90’s. 
Her son came across a file of newsletters she had collated and he has passed them on to me. I’ll be happy to include an edition in our 
current newsletter or have them available to read at any VMSA tournaments we host in the coming year. 

Another interesting sideline to life with Covid has been the way we have spent our time during lockdown. Clearing the cellar of old 
stock has been my favourite pastime. I’m sure I can share that practice with others!!! Another favourite is Friday platters of food and 
wine.  Love that too.  For others, it has been home renovations and improvements or on-line team meetings with club mates. Walking 
and jogging is popular and what about the “S” word ???  – Sleeping ha ha!!   I also wonder how many new pets have become a recent 
addition to our lives. Thank god footy is still being played especially for all the mad Richmond, Geelong and Collingwood supporters 
I’ve come across during Winter. Just hope it’s a Melbourne team that wins the flag this year. 

Really hope everyone enjoys my latest report. Just trying to stay connected and keeping everyone informed and up to date during this 
horrible time.  When the first opportunity arrives for us to get back together as a group, I’m sure there will be lots of hugs, plenty of 
kisses and lots of stories. Stay safe everyone, stay healthy and positive and look out for one another like good squashies do. 

Your Prez 
Lou Morsch           

PENNANT SEASON ABANDONED 

The VMSA 2020 pennant season has been abandoned due to ongoing Corona virus concerns.   Resumption of Masters Pennant will 
now occur in 2021 with the Autumn season set to commence in the first week of February as per normal in previous years. 

To encourage a return to pennant participation in Autumn 2021 there will be a zero team entry fee charged to all clubs by the VMSA.  
Clubs are advised that the deadline for team entry for the Autumn 2021 pennant season is 30th November 2020.  The earlier than 
usual closure for team nominations is necessary so the Match and Pennant Committee can assess the strength of club and team 
entries. It is expected a loss of players to competition will occur and formulating grades will be even more difficult.   

I sincerely hope Masters Squash will continue so your ongoing support is essential to it’s survival. The VMSA remains committed to 
providing a great pennant competition and look forward to its return in 2021. 

Lou Morsch  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Squash and Racquetball Victoria are 
delighted to elevate Peter Wright to 
Legend Status following 58 years of 
service in squash as a player, venue 
operator and administrator.  
Congratulations Peter, well deserved. 

LEGEND!! 

 

                                      VALE  BRYAN BIRD 
                                         A  message from Peter Wright 
 
It is with deepest regret I announce the passing of our beloved squash mate Bryan Bird after a 
long illness.  His son Chris advised that he passed away peacefully earlier this morning. 
 
Birdy as he was affectionately known by all who met him Australia wide, made an enormous 
contribution to the sport of squash, virtually throughout his entire life.  Birdy was a Larger Than 
Life character who endeared himself to everyone he met, and will never be forgotten. 
 
The funeral service will be live streamed on Thursday 10th September at 2pm.  See link below. 
 
Birdy will be sadly missed by his many squash friends all around Australia. On behalf of Squash 
and Racquetball Victoria, I would like to pass on our sincere condolences to all of his family 
members. 

Link for service         https://vimeo.com/455328186/5face54b8b  
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